The Tellico Community Playhouse will hold an orientation meeting for anyone interested in
participating in the Prime Time Players’ 2023 Readers’ Theatre School Tour
on Wednesday, August 9, at 10:00 AM
at the Tellico Community Playhouse, located at 304 Lakeside Plaza.

The Prime Time Players is a readers’ theatre troupe which performs literature-based shows for
local elementary schools. This outreach program has expanded to schools in Loudon and
Monroe Counties. This year’s program is entitled “Stories That Make Us Laugh,” and is filled
with funny stories and poems that will delight young audiences.

No experience is necessary! All you need is enthusiasm for reading, a love of children, and
energy. Registration begins July 7 - the form for the Prime Time Players’ orientation meeting
can be found on the TCP website: www.tellicocommunityplayhouse.org.

Come play with us and learn what being a member of the Prime Time Players is all about!
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